
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: <ccrawford@scforestry.org>ccrawford@scforestry.org

Date: 6/4/2015 2:45:32 PM
Subject: Re: H. 3266

Thanks for the background. 
KV

On Jun 4, 2015, at 2:13 PM, Cam Crawford <CCrawford@scforestry.org> wrote:

Katherine and Josh,

On Wednesday, the General Assembly passed House Bill 3266, the Trespasser Responsibility Act. This legislation 
protects property owners from lawsuits by unwanted trespassers. Essentially, the bill codifies the common law for 
trespassing.

The South Carolina Forestry Association strongly advocated for the passage of H. 3266 and respectfully requests that 
Governor Haley sign the bill into law.

Several other organizations supported the bill including the SC Civil Justice Coalition, SC Chamber of Commerce, SC 
Farm Bureau, and the Palmetto Agribusiness Council.

I'll be glad to provide further information. Thank you.

Cam Crawford 
President & CEO
South Carolina Forestry Association 
P.O. Box 21303
Columbia, SC 29221 
803-798-4170
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